WH E N . Thursday, January 24,2013

6:00-8:30 p.m.

WHERE: West High School Library

241 North 300 West

In Summer 2010, Salt Lake City Public Library approved the four-acre property located
on 300 West between 500 and 600 North (the “Marmalade Block”), and owned by the
WH Y Redevelopment Agency of Salt Lake City, as the site of the new ! :
’ : . The site plan for the { has been refined
S|gmﬁcantly since Commumty Workshop #1 was held in October 2012. Please join us
Y #2in whlch we wail continue to determine the

Your input is very important. Please
engage in the discussion to
determme how to best redevelop

the 4
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Please contact Edward Butterfield (edward.butterfield@slcgov.com,
801.535.7254) or Ben Davis (benjamin.davis@slcgov.com, 801.535.7242)
for more information.




